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The West Australian partners with The Constable Care Child Safety Foundation 
for their 25th anniversary. 
 
The West Australian has partnered with Constable Care to increase the profile of 
child safety and develop the public’s awareness of child safety issues and initiatives. 
 
Together, The West Australian and Constable Care aim to facilitate positive change 
across communities resulting in safer environments for children living in WA. 
 
Constable Care has been delivering a rhyming message about child safety in The 
West Australian every Wednesday and occasionally featuring in the ED! liftout which 
runs during the school term. 
 
The West Australian has been a supporter of Constable Care’s good work and the 
history of the relationship will be on display, along with the Constable Care’s Lost 
Child Service, at this year’s Perth Royal Show.  
 
The Constable Care’s Lost Child Service will provide family meeting points and lost 
child safety spots at prominent locations. 
 
Parents will also be able to pick up a ‘Constable Care Safety Sticker’ for their 
children, where contact details can be recorded in case of an emergency. 
 
The West Australian is proud to collaborate with Constable Care to mark their 
significant 25 year milestone. 
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Ph: (08) 9482 3164 
 
Rhianna Harby 
Sales & Trade Marketing Relationships Manager 
Rhianna.harby@wanews.com.au 
Ph: (08) 9482 3579 
 
 
 
 
 
For all of The West Australian’s media releases please visit 
www.sevenwestmedia.com.au 

Released 30/09/14 


